
We removed a wall to  create a new
entrance,  providing extra space and
enabling people to wait on the school
grounds at the start and end of the

school day - much safer than waiting
on the pavement!

Parents  would like to see more after
school sports clubs and opportunities for
matches for all children, not just the ones

who are the best at sports. 
We have increased the number and

variety of after school sports events
on offer and included the intent
behind each event on the weekly

newsletter.  

We agree! From September, Miss
Cross, our Forest School Lead, will

be providing Forest School sessions
for every class across school 

Parents and children
 waiting on the pavement before
school is cramped and unsafe.

Parents would  like to see more
use of the school grounds and

woodland for all children.   

You said, we did
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